From: Becky P

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 12:15:10 PM
To: Lorelee Marin dmarin@iloydminster.ca>
Subject: Park Petition

Good Moming,

I've heard there is a petition against the park going in on the Saskatchewan side. | just wanted to advocate for it, knowlng it is greatly needed in the area. This park will be highly utilized and the
Saskatchewan side of Lloydminster has a desperate lack of spaces for children.

Thank you for your time,

Rebecca Oleksuik



